
Addison, Barre,
Franklin/Grand Isle and
Springfield 
Diane Bugbee:
Diane.bugbee@vtfn.org 
802-876-5315 ext 108

When a child with a disability or special
health need requires services from
multiple organizations, and families
need help with coordinating those
services, they may be eligible for a
Coordinated Services Plan (CSP).

A parent representative, or parent rep, is
a person with lived experience who can
help you navigate the Coordinated
Service Plan process.
They can talk with you before the CSP
meeting about what is important to you,
your concerns and/or goals for the CSP
meeting. The parent rep can go over the
CSP form and some of the questions that
will be asked at the meeting.
They may ask how they can best support
you during the meeting. It could be by
asking questions, acting as a jargon
buster, or reminding you about something
you wanted to be sure was addressed at
the meeting.
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Call Your Parent
Representative Today!

Brattleboro

Chittenden and Bennington

Hartford, Morrisville, Newport,
Rutland, and St. Johnsbury

Lori Gilbar:
Lori.gilbar@vtfn.org 
802-876-5315 ext 112

Nora Sabo:
Nora.sabo@vtfn.org 
802-876-5315 ext 115

Donna Sherlaw:
Donna.sherlaw@vtfn.org 
802-876-5315 ext 117


